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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you for your patience whilst we and all appropriate bodies ensured that all the 
necessary procedures had been followed in regards to the Headteacher recruitment process. 

Following an incredibly thorough and formal process, with guidance and support by 
Hampshire Inspection and Advisory Service, the Governing Body of Langrish School is 
delighted to announce the appointment of Miss Heather Jones as Headteacher. 

As well as demonstrating that the requirements of the role would be met and exceeded, 
Governors saw a commitment and passion to the school and a deep focus on maintaining 
and building on what makes Langrish so special. This commitment and passion echoes that of 
the whole Governing Body and we are excited to be working with Miss Jones to keep 
developing the school over many years to come. 

The recruitment of a new Headteacher is probably the most important and strategic task that 
any School Governor will complete and although this is a full Governing Body decision, I 
would like to formally thank those Governors who were directly involved in this detailed 
process. 

We hope that you will all join us in congratulating Miss Jones 

Regards 

The Governing Body of Langrish School 

James Greenwood, Julie Gray, John McManamin, Luke Law, Luke Swift, Ray Dudman, Simon Downs. 

New Headteacher Appointed 

I am so incredibly proud to have been appointed as your new Headteacher. Having worked 

at Langrish for the past twelve years, I am already in the privileged position of knowing 

what a special place this is. The opportunity to now lead our wonderful staff team and 

continue to secure the very best opportunities for all of our children is truly exciting.  

We are already working hard to recruit a new Deputy Head Teacher for September and will 

keep you up-to-date with our progress. In the meantime, it is business as usual and I look 

forward to continuing to work with you for many years to come! 

Miss Jones 
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Summer Term Diary Dates 

Friday 3rd May Year 5 Learning Assembly 8.45am 

Monday 13th - Thursday 16th May Year 6 SATs week  

Monday 20th - Friday 24th May Walk to School Week  

Tuesday 21st May Year 3 trip to Gilbert White  

Wednesday 22nd May Year 6 Forest School, session 1 of 3 1.30-3pm 

Friday 24th May INSET Day - school closed to all pupils  

Monday 27th - Friday 31st May: HALF-TERM HOLIDAY   

Monday 3rd June School reopens to pupils  

Thursday 6th June Years 2, 5 & 6: NSPCC workshops  

Thursday 13th June Year 5 : River study trip to Gilbert White  

Wednesday 19th June Year 6: Red Cross Emergency Aid workshop 1pm 

Friday 28th June Sports Day  KS1 AM; KS2 PM 

Friday 5th July 
Year R Class Assembly 8.45am 

Summer Fayre 3.10-5.00pm 

Monday 8th - Wednesday 10th July Year 6 residential to Marchants Hill  

Friday 12th July  
Year 6 transition day to TPS  

Year 4-6 (excluding TPS pupils) swimming gala 1-2.30pm 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers’ Performance to parents 6.00pm 

Friday 19th July Transition Day  

Tuesday 23rd July  
Year 6 Leavers Assembly  9.00am 

End of term—optional early finish 1pm 

Parking Reminder 

Once again we have received multiple 

complaints about the parking of our 

parents in the Stroudfields estate. Please 

be mindful that this is a private estate, 

home to many of our families, and by 

parking on curbs and across driveways you 

are causing dangerous crossing conditions 

for our children as well as creating bad-

feeling with our neighbours. Please help us 

to do better as a community. 

Baby News! 

We would like to offer our 

congratulations to Mrs 

Wood who is expecting her 

second child in September! 

While she is enjoying getting 

to know her newest 

addition, Year 2 will be in the 

capable hands of Mrs Lawry 

and, our newly-appointed 

maternity cover, Mrs Wilson.  

Keep on Dancing! 

Noah, Year 4, 

thoroughly 

enjoyed 

taking part in 

Dance Live at 

Portsmouth 

Guildhall last 

weekend. This 

sounded like a lot of fun; please 

keep sharing your achievements 

with us, we love to hear them! 
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